
Sardar Patel University, Mandi (H.P.) 

(A State Government University) 
Ref. No.: SPU-MANDVCDC/2022-ASA-565 Date: 23/09/2022 

Office Order 

It is for the notice of all the Govt Degree colleges, Institutions, Sanskrit 

colleges and Private colleges located in five districts namely: Mandi, Kullu, 

Chamba, Kangra and Lahaul & Spiti that they are now going to be affiliated with 

newly established Sardar Patel University, Mandi. In this regard, all these colleges 

must submit their documents pertaining to affiliation such as application in the 

prescribed proforma for the Academic Session: 2022-23 on the email ID: 

spudeancdc@gmail.com alongwith requisite fees including GST by 28th September, 

2022. The Student Registration Portal will become functional w.e.f. 01st October 

2022. In case of non receipt of aftiliation related documents alongwith requisite fees 

from any college/institution, the students of the concerned college/institution will 

not be registered with SPU, Mandi and their semester examination to be scheduled 

in December 2022 will not be held for which the concerned college/institution wil 
be held responsible. In case, any college/institution has already deposited the 

affliation related documents alongwith requisite fees, the same may also be 

intimated on the aforesaid email ID. 

/Pro-yice Chan�ellor 
/ SPU, Mandi 

Copy to: 

1) The Vice Chancellor, SPU, Mandi. 

2) The Principal Secretary, Higher Education, HP 

3) The Director, Higher Education, HP. 

4) The Registrar, SPU, Mandi. 

5) The Controller of Examination, SPU, Mandi. 

Pro-Vice Chancellor 
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